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School Board Meeting Agenda Item 

 
Topic: Student & School Showcase 
Presenter(s): School Principals & Staff 

 
Nature of Action Requested by Board 
 

Board action  

Board information or scheduled report X 

 
Background Information 
 
The purpose of these showcases is to celebrate and highlight the happenings in our schools 
and district.  Each week a member of the Leadership Team will highlight an activity, group 
or individual from our district. 
  
The showcase for tonight’s meeting is Hannah Coyle, Board Chair and the Red Wing 
Royal Ambassador Organization 
 
This year, RWPS 2024 graduate Kendra Carlisle, and class of 2025 seniors Bryn Guse 
and Cadence Moffet are representing Red Wing. 
 
The Red Wing Royal Ambassador Organization is a volunteer-run nonprofit, scholarship 
organization dedicated to cultivating community, professionalism, and volunteerism among 
young women in Red Wing through its flagship candidate and ambassador programs. 
Through engaging events, it fosters confidence and independence, showcasing how 
young women can become active contributors to their community, while growing their 
professional skills.  
 
The primary role of a Red Wing Royal Ambassador is to serve and represent "Pretty Little 
Red Wing" at communities across the state; promote and participate in the annual River 
City Days festival and the Red Wing Holiday Stroll; and volunteer and promote local 
events, businesses, and encourage tourism to the community.  
 
The 2024 Red Wing Royal Ambassadors, Cadence Moffett, Kendra Carlisle, and Bryn 
Guse, volunteer their time to local elementary schools; participate in events for other local 
non-profit organizations and businesses; and visit several assisted living facilities. 
 
Each Ambassador, all of equal standing, is required to volunteer for a non-profit 
organization of her choice, in addition to ambassador events. As part of candidacy, each 
participant researches and speaks publicly about the organization she would like to 
support if chosen as an Ambassador. 
 
At the end of their year of service, each ambassador receives a scholarship up to $2,000 
to help fund her education. 


